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CITY COUNCIL

OFFICIAL RESOLUTION

OFFERED BY

Councilor Sharon Durkan

Be It Resolved, that the Boston City Council
Offers its Sincerest Congratulations to:

The Hill Tavern
IN RECOGNITION OF THIRTY YEARS OF SERVICE AS A
CORNERSTONE OF THE BEACON HILL COMMUNITY:

For three decades, The Hill Tavern has welcomed neighbors and visitors alike,
bringing people together and strengthening the fabric of our community. Through its

lasting commitment to hospitality, the Tavern has become much more than a
restaurant—it is a source of neighborhood pride and culture. Representing the best of

Beacon Hill, The City of Boston celebrates the Hill Tavern’s ongoing success and
looks forward to many more years of service.
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